
-2-

Polling at Vancouver General Hospital will be in the MAIN LOBBY, FACULTY 
OF MEDICINE BUILDING, 700 W. 10th AVE., from 12 NOON to 2 p.m. on THURSDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 1 . 

RETROACTIVE PAY 

The University has informed us that retroactive wage payments cannot 
happen as quickly this year as in the past because many members are paying 
their AIB payback out of their retroactivity. This apparently causes many 
problems in both Payroll and Data Processing . 

If the contract is ratified, the wage increase (not the retroactive) 
should appear at least by the September 30 paycheque. The University assures us 
that every effort will be made to get retroactivity by that time (September 30) 
if the Union ratifies the contract soon enough. But, they warn us that there is 
a possibility that retroactivity may not be ready until the October 31 paycheque. 

CONTRACT RATIFICATION VOTE 

MAIN LOBBY 

FACULTY OF MEDICINE BUILDING 

THURSDAY~ SEPT. 1 12 NOON-2 P,M, 


